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Hazard Mitigation Plan Update 
 

Natural hazards have the potential to cause property loss, loss of life, economic 
hardship, and threats to public health and safety. While an important aspect of 
emergency management deals with disaster recovery, an equally important 
aspect involves hazard mitigation - sustained actions taken to reduce long-term 
risk to life and property.   
 
Ventnor City is participating in the Atlantic County Multi-Jurisdictional Natural 
Hazard Mitigation Plan and is eligible to apply for certain types of federal grants 
to assist us with projects like: an early warning system, bulkheads, check valves, 
just to name a few. 
 
For more information on Ventnor City’s Hazard Mitigation Plan please go to the 
City’s website: www.VentnorCity.org and click the “OEM button” in the Public 
Safety box. 
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